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Staying in touch with 

our community 

Staying in touch with the local 

community is an important part 

of our work at the McPhillamys 

Gold Project.  

Even though the main approval 

process is over we know that 

people are keen to stay up to 

date on progress. In particular, 

local people remain very        

interested in environmental and 

social aspects of the project. 

In this next phase our team is 

working on plans and strategies 

to meet the many (over 100)   

conditions imposed on the    

project by government and    

regulatory bodies.  

A lot of that work involves     

consultation with neighbours, 

councils and other local              

stakeholders.  We also meet 

regularly with groups such as 

the McPhillamys Community      

Consultative Committee to keep 

them up to date on progress. 

Taking our mobile information 

stand to local events is another 

great way to keep people up to 

date. We recently had a great 

day out, meeting people at the 

Newbridge Winter Solstice  

Festival. The event attracted 

hundreds of  locals and visitors. 

If you or your organisation 

would like a briefing or          

information about McPhillamys 

please get in touch. Or come 

and say hello next time you see 

our stand at a local event. 

Regards,  

Kath Logan                                                            

External Relations  Manager 
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Newbridge Festival (clockwise from top):       

Crowds enjoying the bonfire; Kent and Alfred 

Oldrey and Kara Hatch; Lee and Raine Doyle;      

An aspiring Knight in medieval dress; Kath Logan 

(Regis) and Kate Macdougall. 


